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FRIENDSHIP           TRUST           JUSTICE           ENDURANCE           COMPASSION           KOINONIA 
 

2nd February 2024 

Dear Parents 
 
Year 5 and 6 Mixed Netball at Elton C of E Primary School 
 
We are writing today to say your child has been selected for our squad of 9 for our second fixture of 
our Netball season which will be away at Winyates Primary School. 
 
This fixture will take place on Thursday 8th February with centre pass at around 3:45pm.  
 
We will be travelling to Winyates in staff cars, but unfortunately there are no additional spectators 
allowed at this fixture. 
 
We hope to return to Elton for around 4:45pm at the latest. 
 
Many thanks for your support. If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Shaw ashaw@elton.cambs.sch.uk and Callum totalsportsstars@gmail.com 
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